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To Mayor McDonnell and Petaluma City Council members

Regarding the Scott Ranch Project

After a long debate (almost 20 years) and many compromises, its time to
approve this project. The developer has made many compromises 
that benefit both our city and Helen Putnam Park. 

Please approve this project so our community will be able to enjoy the benefits
it provides.

Thank you,

Tom & Marianne Gough 




